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3Rs and dictionaries
for East Mills 3rd graders

I=East Mills Elementary Third Grade Teacher
Hi from East Mills third grade. This

year has been going great, and we have
been learning a lot. We have been focusing
on reading comprehension and fluency.
We have also read many new wonderful
stories like "Gary the Dreamer" by Gary
Sato and "Wolf!" by Becky Bloom.

A new computer program called LEXIA
has helped us all work in our individual
struggling areas. We have been busy learn-
ing to write in cursive, as well. In math
we have been focusing on memorizing
basic math facts, subtraction across double
zeroes, telling time, counting money, and

we have recently started measuring. Soon
we will be multiplying!

Earlier this year we were lucky to
receive dictionaries from the local Rotary
Club. They also came and visited our
classroom. It was a very cool experience.
The students were very thankful for these
kind gifts.

Lastly, we would like to say how proud
we are of the girls volleyball team. They
did an awesome job this year. The third
graders really have looked up to everyone
on the team. They had so much fun cheer-
ing you all on at state, and they can't wait
to do it again next year! Go Wolverines!

East Mills third graders show off the dictionaries they received from the local
Rotarians. (submitted photo)
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